ITEM
MANAGER'S REPORT NO

COUNCIL MEETING 1978 0313 ~>

LETTER FROM THE NORTH FRASER HARBOUR COMMISSION

OAK STREET WHARF - FOOT OAK STREET SOUTH, VANCOUVER
CONVERSION OF THE COMMISSION S BY-LAHWS T0 THE
INTERNATIONAL SYSTEM OF UNITS (S.I.) L

A

Appear1ng on the agenda for the 1978 March 13 meeting of Council is a
request from Mr. Kenneth J. McEwan, Port Manager for the North Fraser -

- Harbour Commission, for municipal approva] regarding a proposal ‘to ,
"~ convert all sections of the Commission's existing by-laws from the ST
‘ ’1mper1a1 to the metr1c system of measurement. , _ :

12
20

; %;f,The amendments as proposed are re]ated so]e]y to the requ1rement to have:k,ff',°f~'

’fga11 units expressed in metric, and there is no reason for the Hun1c1pa1-;ﬁ Eah

ity to w1thho1d 1ts approva1 to a11ow th1s to be. accomp11shed
‘RECOMMENDATIONS e L e

"TTHAT Counc11 approve the resolut1on adopted by the North
“Fraser Harbour: Commission on 1978 February 27 re1at1ve to
‘amendments which will have. the sole effect of convert1ng,
“units of measurement in ex1st1ng by laws from 1mper1a1 to

1va1ents, and | et St

‘THAT the»North Fraser Harbour Comm1ss1on be so adv1$ed?






